January 30™, 2017

Mr. & Mrs. Hamilton
10627 John Ayres Dr.
Fairfax, VA 22032

Dear Mr. Menefee,

My wife and | wish to express our sincere thanks for the outstanding Master Bath renovation
that FA Design Build completed at our home several weeks ago. From the design options and guidance
that Stacey provided us from the very first meeting, to the careful detail and care that Ricky showed us
when we were confronted with unforeseen issues over the Christmas Holiday. Juan’s crew worked hard
and the finished product is a Master Bath that could easily be compared to those found in a Five Star
Hotel anywhere in the world.

We have used FA Design Build for a number of home projects in the past, to include kitchen
modifications, hall bath pull and replace as well as to update lighting. We have always been please with
your company’s previous work, which is why we reached out regarding our master bath.

We priced out a number of other well-known local companies that offered the standard Master
Bath pull and replace options. We found that none could come close to what FA Design Build offered in
terms of completeness and quality in your proposal. We are exceedingly pleased with the final result
and ask that you extend our “Thank You” to your staff, who treated us more like close friends than
client’s throughout the process.

My wife and | look forward to working with FA Design Build again in the future.

Sincerely,

Aaron S. Hamilton




